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Comments: Please do not cull or gather any Heber horses within this forest desination.

By science there is NO Overpopulation of these horses. Further the AML are too low to sustain any future herds

thus eradication will ensue.

Pzp is not a need with this thinned out herd. Pzp is a pesticide delivered non science proved hormone factored

birth control. It is extremely dangerous to wild horses. Asking again Do Not Use Gona Con or PZP on the Heber

horses or any AZ Forest service Wild horses.

The public is extremely upset at this gather and the past way AZ FS has let the Salt River management complex

Turn the Salt River horses near Coon Bluff into A Domesticated herd. They are not Wild but used for citizens

Greed and Lust for Entertainment.

I respectfully ask that this project be stopped completely. No actions concerning the Heber horse removal or bith

control to be done.

Sincerely

Katherine Kloberdanz


